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Hello family and friends! It’s great to connect with you again. As always I really appreciate your support. It’s a 
blessing serving here in Macapa. I hope each one of you are doing well. 
   This month we had the great privilege of having Danny and Penny Meyer  here. They came to visit Christopher, 
Denise, Jonas and their new grand son Liam. As a bonus, Danny and Penny each took a turn speaking at the 
weekend services.  It really, was a special time. We got to hear two great messages. Danny spoke on the God that 
draws near. Penny spoke about things learned in times of trials. They were very impactful. During home groups 
the following week,  the topics were discussed. Many comments were made how significant the messages were.  
  I was able to spend time with Danny and Penny at a lunch/birthday party for Jonas’s4th birthday. We had a great 
time talking about ministry and what that really looks like! 
  Below are some photos during those services. Three generations of ministers! 

Ok friends, thanks for the time connecting through the newsletter, Please pray for 
the wheelchair project, the churches, leadership and my health! I really appreciate 
your prayers. 
 
Bob Lesher 


